
 
 

 
 

January 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
Welcome to the new term.  We hope you had a relaxing Christmas break. Thank 

you very much for your generous Christmas gifts, cards and kind wishes, they were 
really appreciated. 

 
With this letter is attached an overview of some of the things your child will learn 

this term.  In Nursery we always try to plan according to the children’s interests so 
things are subject to change! 

 

Topic 
Our topic this term is ‘Journeys Near and Far’, beginning with ‘Far’.  We will also 

include mini topics such as ‘Chinese New Year’ and ‘Easter’.  After half term we will 
be looking at ‘journeys - near’.  In EYFS we aim to plan according to the interests of 

the children so our topic is very broad. 
We are planning an enrichment session for the children in February so please keep 

checking Tapestry and emails. 
 

Tapestry 
Thank you to those parents adding observations on to Tapestry, it really does help 

us get a full picture of your child and their learning journey.   
We have also been adding memo’s every Monday this half term which include 

information on some of the things that we will be learning in class that week, and 
important reminders.  Please do check Tapestry regularly for observations and  

memo’s.   We hope that they have been useful for you. 

 
Uniform 

Please be aware that we go outside in ALL weathers and bring your child into 
school dressed appropriately.  

Please could you ensure ALL items of clothing are clearly labelled with your child’s 
full name, including their shoes, gloves, hats, etc.  

We are very limited for space in our cloakroom so please can we ask that your child 
only brings in a school bookbag daily and a lunchbox (if needed).  Unfortunately, 

we do not have enough room on the pegs for backpacks. 
 

Library Books 
We have started issuing library books again for the children.  Books will be sent 

home on a Friday and need to be returned on a Tuesday.   
 

Snack 

Snack money is £11 for the term. Please pay via the School Gateway app. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs Saunders, Miss Cannon and Mrs Karbovska 


